
The Town of Lake Cowichan                                                                   Tender No. 09-18 

 

 
 

Town of Lake Cowichan 
 

Request for Proposals 
 

“RESIDENTIAL BUILDING DEMOLITION SERVICES” 
 

The Town of Lake Cowichan (Town) is requesting Competitive Sealed Proposals from qualified 
firms interested in contracting with the Town to provide building demolition services for the 
removal and clean-up at one residential site in the Town at: 
 

• Specifically 226 Neva Road on Lot 24, Section 6, Plan 5580 (P.I.D. 005-991-633); 
 

Note: Respondents may submit their proposal on the approved form made available 
for the purpose. It is the Town’s intent to select a contractor that will, in the Town’s 
sole determination, provide the best demolition proposal. 
 
Written (not electronic) proposals must be submitted to: 
 
Town of Lake Cowichan 
PO Box 860 
39 South Shore Road  
Lake Cowichan, B.C. 
V0R 2G0 
 
 
By no later than 4:00 p.m., Local time, August 6th, 2019.  
 
Three (3) printed (non-electronic) copies of each proposal should be placed in a sealed package 
or envelope and marked “RESIDENTIAL BUILDING DEMOLITION SERVICES”. 
 
No responses will be accepted via facsimile or email.  

 
 
 
 

The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 

 

 


